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Dear parents and carers 
This week we celebrated World Book Day.  We had a visit from The Book Bus, a charity that  
delivers reading support and books to children in Zambia, Malawi and Ecuador.  Children in KS2  
also took part in a video link with  children in Zambia to hear about the great work the charity  
does. 
Everyone had a wonderful time reading throughout the day! 
Warm wishes 
Meg 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Comic Relief 

We will be taking part in  
Comic Relief on Friday 15th March. 
Your child may wear something red to 
come to school.  

Dates for your diary ….. 
12th March Parent information session ‘Road safety for primary school children’ 
15th March Red Nose Day—Comic Relief 

End of spring term Thursday 28th March—KS2 finish at 1pm and EYFS & KS1  
finish at 1.30pm. First day of summer term Monday 15th April . 
Children need to attend on the last day of spring term and the first day of  
summer term. 

Dodgeball 
Well done to all of the children who took part in a  

friendly competition with children from Eleanor Palmer.  

Speak Out Stay Safe workshops in Year 
5 and Year 6 
Last week children in Y5  and Y6 had an 

assembly and workshop with the NSPCC 

The children learned about ChildLine, 

and what to do if they are worried 

about something.  The NSPCC staff said 

that the children’s behaviour was im-

peccable  throughout. 

 

 

Singing with an orchestra 

Children in Reception enjoyed a wonderful visit to Cecil Sharp House, along with three other Cam-
den schools. The children sang  the songs they have been learning beautifully.  Thank you to the 
staff in Reception and Artur, our music teacher, for helping them to prepare so well. 


